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Welcome to all our new students and their families, as well as our returning students and
families. We are excited for another year of learning at Bronte College!

This summer, you can expect periodic newsletters from us with updates and information.
Our weekly newsletters will resume in mid-August as we approach our September
session. If you have additional email addresses where you would like to receive the
newsletter, please send them to admissions@brontecollege.ca.

Following us on our social media platforms is also an excellent way to stay updated.
Kindly ensure that you are following us and have your notifications on.

Facebook Instagram

WHAT'S HAPPENING ON CAMPUS

ORIENTATION

Our orientation day for newly arriving students was Tuesday and classes began
Wednesday. We hope that all our new students have settled in and enjoyed meeting
our Student Dons, and Head of School, Ms. Power, and Head of Student
Governance, Dr. Gouda. Students received their uniforms and house t-shirts, which
are symbols of our community spirit. Go Dragons! Short sleeve polo shirts are also
available to purchase – please contact Mr. Jaikumar on Teams. This week, our
Student Dons are looking forward to exploring our neighbourhood and visiting the
picturesque Port Credit and downtown Toronto with our new students. Here's to an
exciting journey ahead at Bronte College!

POWERSCHOOL

PowerSchool is our main communication tool for teachers, students, and their
parents or guardians. You should have received an email with your login details. If
you haven't received the email or need help logging in, please visit
https://brontecollege.ca/parents/ or contact Kingsley Au at
sau@brontecollege.ca.

STAFF SPOTLIGHT

We would like to introduce you to our Head of School,
Ms. Anne-Louise Power.

Ms. Power has extensive education experience, having
served as a principal in the private school community
for several years, prior to joining Bronte College in
2022. Her academic qualifications include degrees
from the Universities of New England and Wollongong,
along with graduate diplomas from the University of the
Sunshine Coast and Charles Sturt University, in
Australia. As the Head of School, she continues to

introduce and implement positive change and growth at Bronte College, including
several exciting new student leadership opportunities.

Our summer camp is also in session, and this week we welcomed campers to our
second week of camp. Students from around the world join us for fun interactive
classroom activities, and off campus daily trips. Last week, campers visited Canada’s
Wonderland and the Royal Ontario Museum. Summer school students are invited to
join camp excursions – visit our Campus Life staff in room G8 for more details.

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER

August 28 – Orientation Week Begins (September Students)
August 29 – Welcome Barbecue

STAY IN TOUCH
 

Please be sure to follow us on social media to see all your photos and get exciting
updates.

To stay updated, please follow us on social media.

Facebook Instagram

Facebook Instagram VKontakte LinkedIn

Bronte WeChat QR Code
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CLICK HERE: For our Parents webpage

For information about COVID-19 Protocols at Bronte College: CLICK HERE
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